



Pensby High School

Irby Road, Heswall, Wirral. CH61 6XN

T 0151 342 0570 F 0151 342 0571 E schooloffice@psf.wirral.sch.uk www.pensbyhighschool.org

Headteacher: Mr K Flanagan

FRIENDS OF PENSBY HIGH SCHOOLS (PTA)

5 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 disco - Thursday 2 November 19:00 - 20:30 Doors Open @18:55

We are holding our first disco for this academic year exclusively for our year 7 pupils, as detailed above.

£3.00 entrance to be paid on the door. Tuck shop and drinks will also be available to purchase.

Can I request pupils bring plenty of change, this will also assist with the flow of pupils arriving and paying.

A register will be taken on arrival and when leaving the event, for insurance purposes we are unable to admit pupils before 18:55.

Please note pupils must be collected by an adult from the school's main entrance.

All monies raised benefit the pupils of the school. If you would like anymore information about joining and helping at this event, us or our 50/50 club, please send an email to fophs@psf.wirral.sch.uk.

Kind Regards

Alison Challoner FOPHS Chair